
c/o United Water Conservation District 
1701 N. Lombard Street, Suite 200 

  Oxnard, CA 93003 
 (805) 525-4431 

https://moundbasingsa.org 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the  

Mound Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (“Agency”)  

Board of Directors meeting scheduled for  

Monday, July 22, 2024, at 1:00 p.m., has been CANCELLED. 

 

The next Agency Regular Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for  

Monday, August 26, 2024, at 1:00 p.m., at the  

City of Ventura, Public Works Facility, Assembly Conference Room, 

336 San Jon Road, Ventura, CA 93002. 

 
 
 
 
Posted: Monday, July 8, 2024  (time) 10:25 a.m.        (attest) Jackie Lozano 

At: https://moundbasingsa.org 
 
Posted: Monday, July 8, 2024  (time) 10:30 a.m.        (attest) Jackie Lozano 

At: https://www.facebook.com/moundbasingsa/ 
 
Posted: Monday, July 8, 2024  (time) 10:35 a.m.        (attest) Jackie Lozano 

At: United Water Conservation District, 1701 N. Lombard Street, Oxnard, CA 93030 
 
Posted: Monday, July 8, 2024  (time) 10:35 a.m.        (attest) Erwing Navarro 

At: City of Ventura, 336 San Jon Road, Ventura, CA 93002 


